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To ACA is Here to Stay
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Jeff Smith was quoted on NACS on August 6, 2015. The article “To ACA is Here to Stay” addressed

what employers need to know, now that the Affordable Care Act appears to be the law of the land.

In light of the Supreme Court's recent ruling, Jeff pointed out that this is a good opportunity to

review your Plan Document and Summary Plan Description for compliance with the final, major ACA

changes that go into effect by January 1, 2016.

Jeff clarified that these complicated issues should be addressed with both your insurance advisor

and your employee benefits counsel.

To read the full article, please visit NACS.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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